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First name: Steve

Last name: Ledin

Organization: cabin owners

Title: 

Comments: I don't understand the need to close down any areas to snowmobiling.As it is there are few areas to

ride now. As a cabin owner we ride the 108 area and respect the rules and boundaries. We respect other

people's right to enjoy the same areas. Snowmobile manufactures follow all EPA standards and then some.

There is no damage caused by snowmobiles as it is clearly evident come spring time!!I feel these areas were and

are meant for all of the public to enjoy.


